
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF COVERAGE 

Your Credit Insurance Coverage Terminates August 31, 2022 

 

Dear <first name> <last name>: 

This notice is to inform you that the Credit Disability and/or Credit Life Insurance on your First 

Mortgage Loan, Loan Number <Number> with Prairieland Federal Credit Union, underwritten by 

CMFG Life Insurance Company, is cancelling on August 31, 2022, due to the termination of the 

group policy. 

Claims submitted for any covered events that occur on or before August 31 ,2022, will be 

processed according to the terms of the credit insurance coverage then in force. 

Please keep this notice with your certificate of insurance or other important loan/insurance 

documents. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice or your coverage, please contact University of 

Illinois Community Credit Union at 217-278-7700. 

We recognize that you may wish to replace this coverage to maintain the level of protection you 

currently have.  We can provide some alternatives and will contact you soon to discuss.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Greg Anderson 

Senior Vice President 

University Of Illinois Community Credit Union 
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